
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

FoMC 29th AGM 2024:   Posting 1 of 2 17 March 2024 
 
Date: Sunday 26 May 2024, commencing 10:30am (morning tea 10:00am) 
Venue: Wellington Vintage Car Club clubrooms, Halford Place, Petone 
 
Dear FoMC Member Club, 
Notice is hereby given of the 29th Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the New Zealand Federation of 
Motoring Clubs Incorporated (NZFoMC), to be held Sunday 26 May 2024, commencing at 10:30am, 
again at the Wellington Vintage Car Club clubrooms, Halford Place, Petone (east end of Jackson St, 
past the Golf Course). 
 
We will have a guest speaker at 10:35am, waiting on confirmation.  We will advise via email and on the 
website when confirmed.  After lunch at 1pm, Garry Jackson (FoMC president) will talk on 
strengthening the FoMC for the future, following a strategic planning workshop in November last year.  
 
AGM registrations, topics/issues for discussion, nominations for Executive and apologies can be 
completed online at the FoMC Website: 
  

• Registration: https://fomc.nz/events/agm-2024/ 
• Apologies: https://fomc.nz/agm-apology/ 
• Submit Discussion Topics/Issues: https://fomc.nz/agm-topics/ 
• Nominations for Executive: https://fomc.nz/executive-nomination/ 

 
Closing dates: 

• Suggestions for Topics/Issues for discussion and Executive nominations by 5pm 
Saturday 13 April 2024. 

• AGM Attendance Registrations and Apologies by 5pm Wednesday 22 May 2024. 
 
For any clubs who are unable to register online, please email Chris at secretary@fomc.nz or call him on 
021 506 199 and he will assist. 

Posting 2 (14 April 2024) includes the Agenda, Financial Statements and any other relevant matters. 

“Any organisation’s effectiveness depends upon the involvement of its members.  We all have a strong 
interest in our individual clubs, however, real strength is in being united under the Federation’s 
banner.  This gives us a strong voice with government and its agencies.  Your attendance at the AGM is 
central to this and is appreciated”.                             Garry Jackson (President, FoMC) 
 
Yours sincerely 

Chris Butler 
NZFOMC Secretary 
E: secretary@fomc.nz 
P: 021 506 199 
 

Representing the responsible special-interest and heritage motoring enthusiast 

This correspondence from: 
The Secretary 
New Zealand Federation of Motoring Clubs Inc. 
PO Box 40 
MANAIA 4641 
Email: secretary@fomc.nz  

 


